
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 4.20pm at Mill 

Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday   

Tuesday Gymnastics Games club 

Expressive Arts 

Disney 

Cooking 

Wednesday  Singing 

Dance 

Thursday   

Friday   

Friday 21st October 

Diary Dates 
Monday 31st October 

Keyboard lessons at Mill Lane 

 

Tuesday 1st November 

Music lessons at Holt Road 

Year 6 rehearsing at Playhouse for Shakespeare in schools 

project 

Angelo Class – Forest Schools 

Year 5/6 Girls Football HOME against West Earlham 

7pm – Y6 performance at Playhouse  

 

Wednesday 2nd November 

Zagazoo Class – Forest Schools 

Drum lessons at Mill Lane 

2-3pm – New to Reception 2017 – come and visit us! 

Year 5 Boys Football HOME against Avenue 

 

Thursday 3rd November 

Year 1 (Acorn Group) – Forest Schools 

 

Friday 4th November 

Parent Reading – 8.45am – 8.55am – Year 1&2 

(Year 1 please use the Gruffalo Cave classroom) 

Vintage computers visiting Year 6. 

 

House Points 

1st – Blickling - 388 

2nd – Sandringham - 354 

3rd – Holkham - 263 

4th – Felbrigg - 244 

 

Attendance Award 

Well done to Class 6S with  

97.22% attendance this week. 

 

This week’s certificate winners are:  

Douglas Crampton, Olivia Edridge, Poppi-Honey 

Wagstaff, Sonny Mckenzie, Ruby Wright, Charlie 

Whittred, Bethany Scott, Sebastian Tabiner, Wesley 

Jones, Maxwell Bish, Ruby Clapp, Charles Daniels, Dolly 

Oliver, Lola Jappy, Raffaele Lesanu, Freddie Silvester, 

Connor Borrett, Roxy Watts, Haydn Cursons, Bethany 

Scrivens, Joseph Stimpson, Charlie Ruddock, Dulcie Goff 

and Lucas Smith. 

Just a note….. 
New Library Holt Road Bedtime Story session 
We are inviting all children from Holt Road to come and join us to celebrate the 
opening of our library this year. Children can collect their new barcode and book 
and then stay to have some hot chocolate while they share their book with their 
grown up. Please ring the school office to book your bedtime story slot from 6pm 
on Tuesday 8th November. 
 
NHS Advice: Worms and Nits 
With so many children in close proximity some unwanted visitors can join us at 
different times throughout the year. Please follow the NHS guidelines to help 
ensure we keep these visitors at bay. 
http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Threadworms/Pages/Introduction.aspx 
http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Head-lice/Pages/Treatment.aspx 
 
Assertive Mentoring parents’ evenings 
Thank you to everyone who attended our parents’ evenings this week, we hope 
you found them informative. If you were not able to attend please see your 
child’s class teacher to arrange another time. 
 
Year 6 London residential 
Please can we remind parents that the second payment of £40 for the year 6 
residential to London is due by Friday 4th November. Thank you. 
 
Year 6 Shakespeare in Schools tickets 
For those parents that have not yet bought tickets for the Y6 production being 
held at the Playhouse on Tuesday 1st November please see Mrs Clarke in the 
Mill Lane office. If you would like more than the 2 tickets allocated per child, 
please ask as we do have some spares. 
 
School hot lunches 
Due to unforeseen delivery restrictions from Norse’s local butcher, the kitchen 
will be switching around the menus of Monday 31st October and Tuesday 1st 
November. This will mean that the Chicken Korma, Vegetarian Bolognese and 
Mini Oaty Bar which was due to be served on Monday 31st October will now be 
served on Tuesday 1st November and the Pork Meatballs, Country Vegetable 
Flan and Pear and Ginger Sponge which was due to be served on Tuesday 1st 
November will be served on Monday 31st October.  

PTA News 
Thank you to everyone that filled in our “Horsford Primary Needs You” forms 

last week. We were delighted with the response and as a result are looking 

forward to holding two Christmas Fayres this year. Our Mill Lane site’s fayre 

will be on Friday 9th December (note change of date from parent planner) and 

our Holt Road site’s fayre will be on Monday 12th December. In order to run 

two fayres we will need a lot of man power both on the day, to help run stalls, 

and beforehand to help prepare crafts/gifts, raffle and tombola items. If you 

offered your services to us, you should have received a slip this week asking 

for your contact details so we can let you know how we would like you to 

help. If you didn’t complete a form but would like to help us please collect a 

form from either office and we will get back to you. Our fayres are usually a 

great success and raise substantial amounts for the school. Please continue to 

support your children and the school by helping in any way you can. 

Quick reminder that the school discos will be held on: 

 Wed. 16th Nov. 6-8pm for Years 3-6  

Thursday 17th Nov. 4.30-6pm for YR and Y1  

Thursday 17th Nov. 6-7.30pm for Y1 & Y2.    


